Speech and Hearing BC Policy Statement & Procedures

VI.5
AREA:  Human Resources
SUBJECT: Provincial Council and Employee Orientation




POLICY:  
New members of Speech and Hearing BC Provincial Council and new employees of Speech and Hearing BC will participate in an orientation session at the first Provincial Council meeting or on their first day of employment and at regular intervals to assist with their familiarization with the association business, organizational policies and procedures.
CONSIDERATIONS:

Speech and Hearing BC is committed to ensuring that employees and volunteers for position on Council and Committees are reasonably equipped to succeed in their roles through formal orientation to the business and procedures of the Association.  Orientation provides employees and volunteers with specifics regarding the function and operations of their position so that they may meet the required standards of performance.

A new employee or volunteer will be assigned an appropriate member of Provincial Council or Committees who will act as mentor for purposes of providing an overview of the Association, organizational policies and by-laws.
Monitoring/reporting Frequency:  Annual. Date Policy Approved: March 3, 2015. Date Last Revised:  Dates Reviewed: June 10, 2018.

